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I support the Pause Act - SB 681, because I accept that climate change is real and is 

affecting my community now. Any new investments in fossil fuels will just make things 

worse in the long run,  not just for Oregon, but for the entire world. 

 

I care how the Oregon PERS funds are invested. No NEW private investments in 

fossil fuels!  

 

 


